From: Cameron Friend

Sent: Tuesday, 22 November 2022 6:19 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: DA2022/1910

Categories: Nicole

Hi council,

I live on level 4, unit 10 62-65 North Steyne, Manly.
| rent the unit and have lived here for 10 years.

The proposed development with the extra floor would look straight into my apartment.
This unit is currently very private, if this goes ahead there would be no privacy in the living areas of the unit.

Also the view down to South Steyne would be blocked.

No privacy also means no privacy for the new unit as well.

Please do not let this extra level to proceed.

| use to live in Lodge street, Balgowlah until Stockland’s kept challenging Manly council until it won. All that
development, with Bunnings and the rest have destroyed that area as a nice place live. It’s now just a moving car
park.

That development made me move out of a nice house | owned and now | rent.

If I can help stop the extra level please advise me how.

Thank you and good luck.

Regards

Cameron Friend

Sent from my iPad





